Station Road, Backwell, Bristol BS48 3BX Tel: 01275 463371 mailbox@backwellschool.net www.backwellschool.net

Headteacher: Jon Nunes MA

January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

ALL Sixth Form Lectures 2024

We are pleased to write regarding an opportunity for your child to attend an ALL (Association for Language Learning) Language lecture on Wednesday 7 February.

The lectures; in Spanish, French and German, will give an interesting insight into an aspect of the AS/A level course and help to provide an excellent cultural background for a specific theme. See below for the theme of each lecture:

French	Marie Marshall	La diversité de la musique francophone contemporaine
German	Claudia Sein and Ruth Winter	Von A wie Austropop biz Z wie Zeitgeist. Eine musikalische Reise durch Deutschland und Österreich.
Spanish	Carmen Meira-Garcia	El patrimonio musical y su diversidad

Each lecture costs £5 and they have been organised by the Association of Language Learning (ALL) West of England branch specifically for sixth form language students. The lectures are linked to exam board specifications, suitable for both AS and A Level language students. Please book separately for each lecture you attend.

The only way to book and pay is through the Eventbrite link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/all-sixth-form-lectures-bristol-tickets-780185264127 Payment must be with a credit or debit card.

Event details:

Venue: Bristol University	
Queen's Building, University of	of Bristol, University Walk, Bristol BS8 1TR
Date: Wed 7 Feb 2024	
	Spanish lecture
2 – 3pm	Venue: Queen's Building, Pugsley Lecture theatre (1.40)
(students of both languages	German lecture
will need to select either	Venue: Queen's Building, 1.18 lecture theatre
Spanish or German)	
3.05 – 3.35pm	Talk from 4 th year students to Spanish and German students
	Venue: Same venue as lectures
3.40– 4.40pm	French lecture
	Venue: Queen's Building, Pugsley Lecture theatre (1.40)
4.45– 5.15pm	4 th Year student presentation to students of French only
	Venue: Queen's Building, Pugsley Lecture theatre (1.40)

Students have been asked to make their own travel arrangements to and from the event, however there is no need for them to miss any morning lessons and if they are missing lessons in the afternoon, they must ensure they obtain a signature from the teachers concerned.

Please complete the form via the following link https://forms.office.com/e/HTMV4NBgVu to confirm whether your child will be attending the lecture by Wednesday 24th January.

Yours sincerely

Magaire

N Maguire

Second in Languages/ALL Committee member